From: Adele Maher [mailto:Adele.Maher@havant.gov.uk]

Sent: 01 August 2012 14:51

To: Steve Opacic

Cc: Andrew Biltcliffe; lan Godfrey

Subject: Winchester Local Plan (Part 1) - Schedule of Proposed Modifications

Steve,

I am happy on behalf of HBC that the Schedule of Proposed Modifications, modifications
numbers 54 and 56 in particular, address the comments we previously raised.

Best of luck with the Examination, and please let me know if there is anything we can do to
help.

Kind regards,

Adele.

Planning Policy and Urban Design Team Leader

Havant Borough Council
Public Service Plaza
Civic Centre Road
Havant

PO9 2AX



